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Human Dignity and Community are fundamental values of the University 
of St. Michael’s College. We condemn all forms of racial discrimination 
and violence and express our support for victims of the recent and horrific 
misogynistic acts of anti-Asian violence in Atlanta. St. Michael’s stands in 
solidarity with Asian colleagues, students and communities and remains 
committed to furthering a culture that respects and encourages diversity in 
all its forms.
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